
 

 

 

4iG Plc.  

Extraordinary Announcement 

regarding the conclusion of a high value contract 

 

 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered office: 1037 Budapest, Montevideo st. 8., 

company registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter referred to as: 4iG Plc.) hereby 

informs its esteemed investors and the financial and capital market that in the EU open 

public procurement procedure "K55 IT Infrastructure" announced by the Hungarian 

National Bank (registered office: 1054 Budapest, Szabadság sq. 8-9.), 4iG Plc., T 

Systems Plc. and Officium Ltd. submitted the winning bid. 

 

The aim of the project is to design and implement an IT and meeting room infrastructure 

in the K55 office building of the Hungarian National Bank, which is compatible with the 

CISCO system and ensures the work of the employees in the real estate, the functionality 

of the computer room and the meeting room, as well as the system support and license 

tracking of the hardware and software elements of the building. 

 

Contract value: HUF 1,888,834,765 + VAT 

 

Contract date: 27th of April 2021. 

 

 

Budapest, 28th April 2021. 

 

 

4iG Plc. 


